
The book, Five Practices for Orchestrating Productive Mathematics Discussions, 
has become a classic.  This workshop will focus on the follow-up book, The Five 
Practices in Practice, which provides illustrations of the five practices in action in 
middle-school classrooms.  All workshop participants will receive a copy of the 
new book.  This workshop is appropriate for teachers at all grade levels.

The workshop will take place from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  A continental breakfast will begin at 8:30 a.m.  
Lunch will be provided.  There is no cost to attend, unless you want to earn Cornell University credit.

Special Workshop for Teachers

Diving Deep into Five Practices for Facilitating 
Productive Mathematical Discussions:

Anticipating, Monitoring, Selecting, Sequencing, & Connecting

Clark Hall Rm. 700 - 142 Sciences Drive, Cornell University
Parking information and directions:  www.cornell.edu/maps

Saturday, May 11, 2019

Margaret Smith, Ed.D.
 University of Pittsburgh, emeritus

2019 NCTM Lifetime Achievement Award

RSVP by May 3          https://cornell.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0DMFdaTMzc0Je73

Questions?  Contact Mary Ann Huntley (huntley@math.cornell.edu)
Sponsors:   Cornell University Dept. of Mathematics & NYS Master Teacher Program (Central Region)

Attendees will receive a 
free copy of this book! →

huntley
Highlight




